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WRPS received tragic news this morning...

As many of you may be aware, the District received tragic news this morning about the sudden

death of individuals from one of our WRPS families. Our collective thoughts, care and concern
go out to everyone who has been impacted by this very sad news. School District officials are
communicating with law enforcement as the appropriate agencies are investigating the details
surrounding this tragedy. As such, District employees have been asked not to comment about

this matter while it remains under investigation. While there is no additional information for us to
share at this time, we wanted to reassure parents that there is no threat to students or staff in

the District, and no WRPS schools are currently on lockdown.



